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Comments: To whom it may concern,

My name is Devon and | am writing this to oppose the mountain coaster. | think this is a waste of funds that could
be better spent. In case you have forgotten, Albuquerque has an amusement park that could greatly benefit from
some upgrades. The gentrification of New Mexico was bound to come in strides someday, however a roller
coaster in the middle of our precious wilderness is too much. The increased traffic up and down the very small
mountain road will be hellish. The amount of garbage will increase and cause harm to wildlife. The increase risk
of wildfires is also a very serious concern. Not to mention how poorly the city of ABQ executed the ART and what
a waste of money that project was. New Mexicans don't need new flashy projects that cost billions of dollars,
what they need is for the county to invest in its people. Invest in houseless solutions and next step programs.
Invest in small businesses and use this money to heal properly from the pandemic. A healthy people will
ultimately make New Mexico prosperous. Not these get rich quick scams that I've personally seen fail time and
time again. Remember the Beach Water Park?



